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2020 – What’s in store for Nomads 

• 2020 Rosebowl – Hosts: Guinjata 

o 8-13 March 2020 

• 2019 Nomads Prizegiving 

o 15 March 2020, Clubhouse 

• Umkomaas Interclub 

o 27-29 March 2020 

• 2020 Nomads Closed 

o 24-30 May 2020, St Lucia 

• Mapelane Trophy Interclub 
o 14-17 May 

• Shelly Beach Interclub 
o 14-17 May 

 

SGDSAA Selections 

The team selected for the Richards Bay Billfish 

Interprovincial is all Nomads team: 

• Kevin Allardyce (Capt) 

• Martin de Wit 

• Chrisjan Jansen (First cap) 

Congratulations for flying the Nomads flag and tight lines 

for the comp. Go for Gold fellas! 

 

SADSAA Selections 

Congratulations to Mark Cockcroft, George Breedt (Capt) 

and Charles du Plessis on their SADSAA selection for Light 

Tackle Billfish. This is the same team that won Gold at 

the 2019 event. May their luck keep running and we wish 

them tight lines for the Nationals. Well done Mark on 

your second SADSAA cap. 

 
Keep Mitchell Moore in your prayers and thoughts 
Message from Colin Green – Chairman of Nomads. 
 
Dear Nomads 
 
It is with deep regret and bitter sadness that I write to 
inform you that one of our Nomads family is struggling 
with ill health. I was informed that Mitchell Moore has 

been diagnosed with an aggressive 
form of cancer. It is Mitch's wish that 
we do not phone or visit en masse 
and we respect his wish. However, as 
Nomads we can show our support for 
Mitch in his battle through his family 
and I am sure Dorette and Devin 
would appreciate our support too. 
Devin please let Mitch know he is in 

our prayers and we wish him all the strength for a 
speedy recovery. We hope to see him back at the helm 
as the fierce competitor he is. Get well soon Nauti Boy. 

Nomads 2019 Prizegiving 

 
 
Nomads invites you & your family to join us Sunday 15th 
March 2020 for our family day and prize giving. Nomads 
will provide all the meat, rolls and salads. Please bring 
your own drinks. Lyn will also have the bar open if you 
prefer to support the bar. We humbly request that a big 
effort is made to attend, as it is you the club members 
that makes the club great and without you there is no 
club. It is a lovely opportunity to get out the house and 
spend time with your fellow members, friends and 
family.  
 
Kindly please let us know by latest Tuesday 10th March 
if you and your family will be attending and so we can 
have numbers for catering purposes. We really look 
forward to seeing everyone again. 
 
Back issues of NomadsTide 
Back issues available for download from the website 
https://www.nomadsfishing.co.za/newsletters/ 
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